
January 30, 2020 
 

Dear Brighter Day Friends, 
 
We would like to express our excitement about becoming the new 
owners of Brighter Day!  We are passionate about continuing to bring 
healthy food to our community, supporting local farmers, reducing 
our environmental footprint and meeting the needs of our customers.  
We both love this neighborhood at the South end of Forsyth Park, 
and are proud to be investing in its future by continuing Brighter 
Day’s legacy as Savannah’s only independently owned natural foods 
market. 
 

 

We look forward to meeting you soon! 
 
Kristin Russell & Brad Baugh 

 


